
Travelers Returning from Abroad
and Sister Islands Travel
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Travelers returning from abroad strongly urged not to travel to the Sister Islands

#SocialDistancingisCaymankind
#YoureSupportedCayman

www.gov.ky/coronavirus

There is heightened concern surrounding the importation of COVID-19 to Cayman 
Brac and Little Cayman given the high percentage of elderly persons residing there, 
limited resources and the additional challenges that the remoteness of the Islands 
poses for serious cases. 

For these reasons, all international travelers who planned to continue to the 
Sister Islands are being given accommodations to self-isolate at a dedicated hotel 
in Grand Cayman.

• Arrangements have been made to accommodate inbound passengers on 
international flights who are transiting Grand Cayman for the Sister Islands.

• On medical advice, isolation accommodations have been made available to all 
persons arriving on flights from abroad who planned to continue to Cayman Brac 
and Little Cayman. This includes students and others.

• Persons wishing to utilise the provided accommodations should contact the NEOC 
hotline at: 1-800-534-6555 or NEOC@gov.ky.

We strongly urge persons not to continue through to the Sister Islands. We are 
therefore giving them the means to do the responsible thing and stay in place in 
Grand Cayman until the self-isolation period has expired or another provision can 
be made which can provide similar assurance.


